
Agricultural Advisory Committee Report 

The Agricultural Advisory Committee makes the following recommendation from its meeting on 
January 17, 2022: 

1. That Member Hodge be appointed Chair of the Agricultural Advisory Committee. 

2. That Member Guest be appointed Vice Chair of the Agricultural Advisory Committee.   

3. That RPT-22-29 be received as information; 

And that comments be referred to staff for their consideration in the preparation of the final 
draft of A Simply Grand Plan 2022. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

_____________________ 
Kevin Hodge 
Chair 


